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6th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Staffing 2023 - 2024 
 
I am pleased to announce our teaching teams for the coming academic year: 
 

 
On Thursday 13th July, children will have a transition session with their new teachers. At the end of 
school that day, all teachers will be in their classrooms as above for next year, if you would like to 
meet them. 
 
The current Year 2 classes transfer to our Year 3 teachers in their original classes, so it is usual for 
these to be mixed by us at the end of Year 3, once we have had a chance to get to know our 
children, along with any new children who join us.  We will always inform our Year 3 parents by 
summer half term when the mix is due to take place so there will be an opportunity for parents to 
share relevant informtion with my teachers that you want us to be aware of, whether this is historic 
or current. 
 
We are pleased to confirm that we will be fully staffed for September. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 
Headteacher 

 Class Teachers Class TAs & HLTAs Transition Classes 

Year 3 Mr S Lee (3L) 
Miss S Hanks (3H) 

Mrs J Roberts 
Mrs L Smith 

Y2 Beech class to 3L 
Y2 Elm class to 3H 

Year 4 Miss K Davidson (4D) 
Mrs P Jones 

& Miss J Green (4JG) 

Mrs K. Koufopoulou 
Mrs N Townend  

 

 
Y3 classes mixed for Y4 

Year 5 Miss J McComish (5M) 
 

Mrs R Broadhurst (5B) 

Mrs D Griffith  
Mrs K Dyer/Mrs. T 

Garden 
Mrs R. Mooney 

4D to 5M 
 

4JG to 5B 

Year 6 Mrs S Alexander (6A) 
Miss H Noad (6N) 

Mrs T Yeatman 
Mrs V Burrell 
Mrs R Phillips 

5B to 6A 
5H to 6N 
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